
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 8 

Corumbene Nursing Home  

Nursing and General Agreements  
 

Nursing Agreement 
 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) is informing members that the 

Corumbene Nursing Enterprise Agreement (EA) has now been put out to ballot by Corumbene to the nurses.  

The access period commenced on Friday 1 March 2024. Members should have a final copy of the Agreement to 

consider. 

The voting period will be from Monday 11 March 2024 until Monday 25 March 2024. 

The ANMF encourages all members to read the Agreement thoroughly and vote according to whether it is 

considered a good offer. 

 

General Agreement  
 

The ANMF has been informed by Corumbene that an error occurred in the voting process for the Corumbene 

General Agreement. 

Corumbene have sought advice from Fair Work and in order to ensure fair process, the access and voting period 

is required to be commenced again. 

The access period commenced on Friday 1 March 2024. Members should have a final copy of the Agreement to 

consider. 

The voting period will be from Monday 11 March 2024 until Monday 25 March 2024. 

The ANMF encourages all members to read the Agreement thoroughly and vote according to whether it is 

considered a good offer. 



 

 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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